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CALENDAR IN BRIEF 

August 
• General Meeting 

Wednesday, August 5 @ 7pm,  
Kitchen opens at 6, come early for dinner 
Canby Rod and Gun Club 

• Guzzler Project 
Saturday, August 15 
Meet at Jake’s Restaurant in Bend at 8am 

• Duck Box Route 
Saturday, August 22—Meet at Country Café in  
Estacada on Main St @ 7am 

• Board Meeting 
Wednesday, August 26 
TBA 

• Deer Archery Season Opens 
 August 29-September 27 
 
 

September 
• General Meeting 

Wednesday, September 2 @ 7pm,  
Kitchen opens at 6, come early for dinner 
Canby Rod and Gun Club 

• Banquet Meeting 
Thursday, August 3 @ 7pm 
@ David Scott’s  

• Guzzler Project 
Saturday, September 12 
Meet at Jake’s Restaurant in Bend at 8am 

• Adopt-A-Hwy 
Saturday, September 12 
Meet at Carus School on Hwy 213 @ 7am 

• Sight In Days 
Saturdays & Sundays September 19 & 20, 26 & 27 
Canby Rod & Gun Club 

• Board Meeting 
Wednesday, September 30 @ 7pm 
TBA 
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As we come into August the Archery hunters are 
getting ready to go hunting and I wish you all the 
best of luck. 
We are planning on having our monthly meeting at 
the Canby Gun Club on August 5th.  There will be a 
kitchen that opens at 6:00pm so if you want to eat 
at the club come early and visit before the meeting 
that starts at 7:00pm. 
For those of you who missed last month’s meeting 
come this month and you will be able to meet the 
new officers for our chapter. We will be doing our 
quarterly drawing and you must be present to win.  
The winner has the choice of a gun, range finder or 
$200.00 cash. Hopefully we will see you there. 

THANK YOU! 
to a few of our 

sponsors... 

I want to thank everyone that has bought raffle 
tickets for the Nosler 26.  We’ve sold just over 500  
tickets which covers our costs and gets us a little 
profit. There is still time to buy tickets. We’ll be 
drawing the winner at the September 2 meeting. 
In next month’s newsletter we will include the or-
der form for the 2021 banquet.  We are moving 
forward with the expectation that we will hold the 
banquet as normal but we’re working on other 
options if the Covid-19 restrictions are still in place. 
Look for the banquet registration form next 
month. 
 
Be safe and hope to see you at our next meeting. 

Brian Andrews,  

Chapter President 

David Scott  

Board Member,  

Banquet Coordinator 



HUNTING SEASONS AND DEADLINES 

Fall Bear Season Opens August 1 

Antelope Season August 15-23 

General Bow Season—Tag Deadline August 
28 

August 29-
September 27 

CHAPTER OFFICERS 
President Brian Andrews  Ph 503.266.2900 

Vice Pres. Tim Sowa Ph 503.829.8695 

Secretary Peggy Johnson  Ph 503.936.4717 

Treasurer Jeanne Hess Ph 503.781.5163 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  

Banquet Coordinator 
 David Scott Ph 503.710.1233 

Newsletter Editor 

 Joy Smith Ph 503.317.5693 

BOARD MEMBERS 
Melanie Bjerke  Ph 503.415.1208 

Tony Bjerke  Ph 503.956.8426 

Steve Hess  Ph 503.949.1745 

Jerry Holbrook  Ph 503.349.2824 

Duane Johnson-Chair Ph 503.829.2912 

Dean Kieling  Ph 503.860.3852 

Scott Norris  Ph 503.928.1639 

David Scott  Ph 503.710.1233 

Kim Smith  Ph 503.984.5613 

Buck Teasley  Ph 503.632.4017 

COYOTE EARS CONTEST REMINDER 
This year-long event begins after the March General 
Meeting and ends at the March 
General Meeting the of the fol-
lowing year. Bring your coyote 
ears to the monthly meetings 
and each time you do you re-
ceive one ticket per pair of ears.  
There are 3 one hundred dollar 
($100.00) winners drawn from all tickets.  

For more information call Jennie Hess, 503.781.5163 

The deadline to turn in coyote ears is the March Gen-
eral Meeting at which time the drawing will be held. 

 NEW TIP PROGRAM OPTIONS 
The TIP program now offers the  

option of preference point rewards 
instead of cash rewards for 

information leading to an arrest  
or issuance of a citation for the  

unlawful take/possession or waste 
of big game mammals. 

For more information go to:  
https://oregonhunters.org/turn-poachers-tip/ 

ORDER YOUR RAFFLE TICKETS NOW! 
$10.00 per ticket—Only 1000 printed 

With everything closed down by the Governor, we’ve lost our opportunities to sell tickets at the Molalla  
Buckaroo and the Clackamas County Fair. We’re not able to move the drawing dates, so we’re sending out 
this order form to all our chapter members. We need to sell 300 tickets to cover our costs. Please consider 
supporting the chapter and order your tickets today! 
 

Detach the section below, and mail to: 
Brian Andrews 

465 NW 12 th Ave 
Canby, OR 97013. 

 

• Remember to include your Check or Credit Card information. 

• Once your payment has been processed, your tickets will be mailed to the address listed on the form. 

• If you include an email address, we will email you your raffle ticket numbers. 

• All orders must be received by August 30th to be processed in time for the September 2nd drawing. 

 
 
 

Name: __________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: ______________ Email: _____________________________ 

Number of Tickets: __________  Amount: $_____________ 

Check # __________/ Card Number: __________________________________  Exp: _____/_______/______ 

3 digit code: _______  Signature: _______________________________________________________ 

ELECTION RESULTS 

Come to the next chapter meeting on September 2 
and meet the new chapter president! 

New officers are: 

President - Brian Andrews 

Secretary - Peggy Johnson 

Returning Board Members: 

Board Position 2 - Kim Smith 

Board Position 4 - Jerry Holbrook 

Board Position 6 - Buck Teasley 

Board Position 8 - Dean Kieling 

Jeanne Hess was appointed by the board and agreed 
to fill the now vacant treasurer’s position for the  
remainder of the term.  


